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REVISED LETTER 

 

May 28, 2020 

 

 

Wayne Stainbrook 

449 Hatch Avenue 

St Paul MN 55117 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 449 Hatch Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Stainbrook: 

 

This is to confirm that on May 20, 2020 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond recommended 

that the City Council grant your appeal on the Vacant Building Registration Notice.  Listed below are 

contact information you may find useful in getting assistance with the property, especially making 

repairs to the roof: 

 

1. Chris Ryan at Rebuilding Together 

2. Planning & Economic Development-Housing Resources:  Zong Vang at 651-266-6564 or 

zong.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us should be zong.t.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us or Michelle Vojacek at 651-

266-6599 or michelle.vajacek@ci.stapul.mn.us michelle.vojacek@ci.stpaul.mn.us; 

3. Emily Bowen, Southern MN Legal Services (she indicated she is not an attorney and can assign 

someone who is if an application is filed); and 

4. Lauren Lightener, House Calls Program at 651-266-1285, social worker at Public Health who 

can assist families with services (e.g. cleaning, dumpsters, etc) 

 

This will be on the City Council Agenda for June 10, 2020 at 3:30 p.m.  Due to Covid-19 Health 

Pandemic, in-person is not feasible at this time.  If you wish to appeal further, you may submit written 

testimony to Councilhearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us or call to voicemail at 651-266-6805. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Matt Dornfeld 

 James Hoffman 

Sean Westenhofer 
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